From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 01 July 2010 14:52

To: Jerry Morrissey (jerry.morrissey@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk);
Sharon.Fairweather@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk

Cc: Hugh Dunn; Richard Jeffrey; Donald McGougan; 'Stewart McGarrity'; 'Gregor Roberts'

Subject: FOG Actions

Attachments: CEC Funding - June 2010.doc

Jerry/Sharon

Please find attached detail on the Council's funding contribution both for our current commitment of £45m and the
contingency planning measures under consideration.

As discussed at the FOG meeting the capital and revenue impacts of Project Carlisle are a work in progress. As
more information comes to light we will keep TS fully informed to aid with any decision making requirements.

We can discuss this further when we meet next week, in the meantime feel free to give me a call if you want to
discuss.

Regards

Alan Coyle | Financial Services | Corporate Finance Team (Edinburgh Trams) | Level 2/6 Waverley Court | 4 East Market St EH8
8BG | alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk |
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